Stewardship Annual Report

We closed out the 2023 Campaign exceeding the goal of $125,000 by $17,076, for a
total of $142,076. Thank you to the Vestry and the Stewardship committee for helping
us get there.

The 2024 campaign is off to a great start and | hope we can maintain the momentum.
We have some new pledgers which is satisfying. We continue to stress that 100%
participation is our goal for 2024, and that each and every pledge (regardless of
amount) is very important and received with gratitude and appreciation. The amount
pledged at this point is $96,120 and that is, | believe, more than at the same time last
year. Our financial goal is again $125,000 which | dare hope we will reach, perchance
exceed.

Any comments, ideas, or suggestions are always welcome. We are in this together.
Thank you,

Inger Gruterich
Stewardship Chair



